
GHS Sports Boosters Meeting 02/08/2018 

The GHS Sports Boosters met on February 8, 2018. Those in attendance were Jim & Kristi 

Shaver, Bart & Stephanie Snyder, Jeffery & Amy Warrick, Jeffery Henderson, Joe Wares, Sherri 

Barr, Christie Danner, Shannon Floyd, Jeff McClure, & Chuck Railey 

1) Minutes from 1/2/18 and EOM January 2018 Financial were distributed to all members to 

read. Balance in checking as of 01/31/18 - $23,854.18. 

 

2) DEER HUNT – break down of the Deer Hunt was included in the minutes handed out to 

members. Deer Hunt NET PROFIT was $9,808.07. NET PROFIT from the Gun Raffle was 

$5,260.00. Everyone was happy with another successful Deer Hunt and plan to do it again 

next year.  

 

3) SOCCER – Soccer coach, Jeff McClure, was at the meeting to give the Booster Club members 

information about the upcoming soccer season. Plan to have at least 7 games (1 will be a 

home game). Currently have 23 players. The team will need Home & Away jerseys. The cost 

of a uniform is approximately $62. Motion was made by Jeffery Warrick to give the Soccer 

Team $1550. Second by Joe Wares. All approved. 

 

4) BASEBALL/SOFTBALL – Coach Warrick was at the meeting and gave information about the 

upcoming baseball/softball seasons. She said that these two teams needed supplies to 

maintain their fields. Motion made by Jeffery Warrick to give both Baseball and Softball 

teams $1500 each. 2nd by Bart Snyder. All approved 

 

5) TRACK – Coach Snyder presented information from Coach Schofield about the Track Team. 

Participation for Track is up and they need more uniforms. Motion was made by Stephanie 

Snyder to give the Soccer Team $1000. 2nd by Amy Warrick. All Approved. 

 

6) ALL SPORTS BANQUET – April 23rd at the Troy Rec Center. Motion made by Stephanie 

Snyder to give the coaches a $5000 budget to order awards for the student athletes. 2nd by 

Jeffery Warrick. All approved. 

 

7) Discussion about feeding Baseball/Softball teams was brought up Jim Shaver and a 

concerned member. Coach Warrick said that she and Coach Kinsaul had talked about it 

earlier that day. They want to just offer the players peanut butter/jelly sandwiches before 

games. Currently these supplies are donated to the school. Motion was made by Jeffery 

Warrick to budget $500 for the coaches to order water/Gatorade/granola bars/etc to go 

with the sandwiches. 2nd by Joe Wares. All Approved 

 

8) Meeting adjourned. 


